
Coming out of Lockdown Training/Netting protocols for Chertsey CC   

  

Introduction: We’re going to try to start a rudimentary opening of the club nets within the guidelines 

and rules set out by government and applied by the ECB.  We MUST adhere to these rules to comply 

with insurance and liability stipulations. If we can’t, then this use of nets facilities will be withdrawn 

immediately. We’re rolling out slowly until we understand logistics, numbers and unforeseen 

problems so sessions are by Invite only by your “ Training Group “. We understand the frustrations 

and will endeavour to get more nets available ASAP. 

 ⁃ Each session will be by invite only , Senior team Groups , Ladies and Age Group Colts bookings. 

 ⁃ The current guidelines allow Groups of 6 to train, or a 1:5 Coaching ratio. All attendees must 

adhere to the Government guidelines around social distancing and symptom awareness. 

 ⁃ There will be a ‘warden’ on duty to let you in, clean down the stumps and let you out. They will 

ensure rules are strictly followed. Be PROMPT - The next session will not be allowed into the ground 

until the previous group are in their car or have left the ground. There is to be no social gathering. 

 ⁃ The warden will have access to full PPE and will have sanitizer to hand. 

 ⁃ This facility is only open to players who were Chertsey CC members in the 2019 season. ⁃ Players 

will supply ALL their own kit, including balls, the club will only supply 2 sets of stumps which will be 

cleaned between sessions. The bowling machine is NOT available for use at this stage.  

⁃ Batters should not handle the ball - kick or hit it back. Unless each player has their own ball, not 

used by anyone else, no saliva or sweat is to be used to shine a ball.  

⁃ The clubhouse will be locked and unavailable for any use - go to the loo before you arrive!  If you 

have left kit in the changing room from last season the warden will get it for you on your first visit, 

you then need to take it home with you after.  

 

The booking system has to be auditable and accountable and we’re using a website called 

“Appointlet”. Your Captain or Coach will make the bookings for you at  this address: 

https://chertseycc.appointlet.com . Please do not make bookings directly at this time. 

 We appreciate this is not ideal and you may not get a slot straight away. we’ll try to get as many 

sessions available as we can as soon as we can.   

1 parent is to accompany a Colt and remain on site , but they must abide by social distancing 

requirements.  

No other U18s can attend site during training sessions. 

We have taken every precaution to ensure we meet the Government and ECB Guidelines but you 

use the nets during this time at your own risk. 

 


